

The Kite Academy Trust c/o Holly Lodge Primary Academy Stratford Road Ash Vale GU12 5PX

Tel: 01252 984930

Email: info@kite.academy

www.thekiteacademytrust.org.uk

**CEO: Mrs C Dickinson** 

26<sup>th</sup> June 2020

Dear Families,

We hope that you are all keeping safe in the hot weather.

## **Keeping safe on the internet**

The Government has updated its advice and guidance for parents about how to keep your child safe online. This continues to be especially important as many children are now spending longer on devices.

There are some apps available to help with this. The BBC has a new site and app to help children in their online lives. It is called 'Own it' and is free to download. SafetoNet is an app which is also available to parents and will help you to keep your child safe from online risks.

Please also remember that it is important to check your privacy and safety settings on your devices. Updates occasionally mean that you may need to redo this. Further advice on this and other areas of online safety are available from the NSPCC, the UK Safer Internet Centre and Internet Matters.

## **Holiday provision**

SCL will be running the club at Holly Lodge and the flyer will be available next week. You can, however, book through the website <a href="www.wearescl.co.uk/holiday-club-venues">www.wearescl.co.uk/holiday-club-venues</a>. We are in discussions with other providers to organise provision at other sites.

Yours sincerely

Christine Dickinson

**CEO The Kite Academy Trust**